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James T. "Tim" Moore
Commissioner

August 22, 1995

Ms. Melissa Russell

Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Post Office Box 1489

Tallahassee, Florida 32302

Dear Melissa:

Congratulations on winning the CJIS Meritorious Service Award for Service Above and Beyond
in the July through September quarter. You should be proud that your efforts and dedication were
so clearly visible to your fellow members that they nominated you to receive this honor.

I want to personally take this opportunity to thank you for your impressive service and to
commend you for winning this award. It is a clear recognition by your fellow members that you

exemplify the Department’s Fundamental Values.

Again, congratulations on your award! Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,
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Jarrileg D. Sewell, Ph.D., Director
Difriéion of Criminal Justice Information Systems
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